
 

from  

 

REPRESENTATIVE-DESIGNEE ANNA SCHARF 

 

For Immediate Release 

Date: July 9, 2021 

Contact: Andrew Fromm 

Email: andrew.fromm@oregonlegislature.gov 

 

Anna Scharf statement on her appointment to represent House District 23 

 

SALEM, Ore. – This week, a near-unanimous decision from County Commissioners 

for Benton, Marion, Polk and Yamhill Counties selected Anna Scharf to fill the vacant 

position as Representative of House District 23. 

“It’s an honor to be selected to represent my friends and neighbors of House District 

23,” said Representative-designee Anna Scharf.  “I look forward to continuing my 

service for these communities, now as their State Representative, and working with 

people across the district to empower their voices in Salem.” 

Anna Scharf previously worked as a policy analyst in the office of District 23, working on 

behalf of constituents on a variety of legislative issues. Scharf works for Scharf Farms in 

Polk County, owned by her husband’s family. She will be officially sworn in as the 

newest State Representative July 12. 
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